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First name: Lilias

Last name: Jarding

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings --

 

I am a resident of Rapid City, SD.  I am downstream from the proposed project, and my drinking water could be

impacted by it.  I have a long-standing interest in water and mining issues in the Black Hills, as well as a PhD in

Political Science with a focus on Environmental Policy.  I am concerned about this project and urge the Forest

Service to reject it.

 

I incorporate by reference the comments submitted on May 16, 2025, to this site by Black Hills Clean Water

Alliance, including all attachments.

 

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

 


